
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters:  

ATU Locals 241 and 308 are excited to make an historic and unprecedented announcement.  As 

the members are all aware, the locals are currently negotiating a new collective bargaining 

agreement. While the parties remain in and continue with negotiations, the current collective 

bargaining agreement will be extended through December 31, 2024, and all Local 241 and Local 

308 bargaining unit members will receive a 4% wage increase effective July 1, 2024. This is 

historic for two reasons.  First, this is the first across-the- board wage increase that Local 241 and 

308 members have ever received while the parties remain in negotiations.  Second, this is the 

highest first year increase that the members have received in many years.  There will be a 

ratification vote of the membership to receive this interim wage increase on June 24, 2024.    
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